

East Surrey Immunisation Service Unit 8A, Orchard Business Centre Orchard House Bonehurst Road Redhill, RH1 5EL

t: 0300 2470025 e: scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com

15th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Height and weight checks for children in Year R and Year 6 (National Child Measurement Programme)

The National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) will be delivered in the Autumm Term by the School Aged Immunisation and Screening team. Please also see: National Child Measurement Programme: information for schools 2025 - GOV.UK

The NCMP is an opt out scheme and children in Reception and Year 6 are measured in school for height and weight and results sent to the parent via their email contact details on our system.

If you would like to opt out of the programme please email the team at scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss this further, please contact the Immunisation Team on 03002470025 selecting option 3 or send us an email at scfh.contact@hcrgcaregroup.com

Yours sincerely

School Aged Immunisation and Screening Team



